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Club Officers 
President—Dennis Spatcher
Vice Pres.—Mark Tilton
Treasurer—Ralph Ferrara 
Secretary—Micki Bowne 
Safety Officer—Pat Lovenstein 

Contact Us: 

For website, classified ads, or any 
other club information, visit our 
web site at: 

https://pbm1727.org 

or our Facebook group:

PBM on Facebook

Links to club officer and other e-
mails are via the website.

You can also mail us at: 

Pine Barren Modelers RC Club
P.O. Box 38
Bayville, NJ 08721

Club Meeting Highlights
As the meeting night would’ve been New Years Day, we didn’t have a formal meeting. 
That doesn’t mean there were no Highlights, though.  Instead, the Highlights were the 
good friends we spent time with.
So, this month, we present shots from the Holiday Party, Penguin Day, and a 
memorial for a friend.

 

Richard Hada Memorial

The club voted to purchase a memorial brick for him.  
The AMA sent us this shot of the memorial walk and 
the brick for Dick.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/398974141442324
https://pbm1727.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/398974141442324


2024 Holiday Party



2024 Holiday Party

Yes, he’s now 
officially an Old 
Guy!

(Above) The new slate of officers is 
introduced (VP Mark Tilton couldn’t make 
the party)

(Below) Calling raffle numbers

(Left) The most important part of the 
party – the official passing on of the 
Penguin to new President Dennis.



Penguin Day, 2025

It was a bit breezy, but not too cold – besides we had pea 
soup to warm us up (Thanks, Mr & Mrs Pat!).
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